Children Helping Children

The School Council has organised a fundraising event to raise money to aid the pupils of St. Francis of Assisi school in Kenya.

Pyjama Day
28th November 2024
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Children to come to school wearing their pyjamas or comfortable lounge wear.

As children will be playing outside, suitable footwear must be worn (shoes or trainers) and no shorts.

We kindly ask for a donation from each pupil on the day.
Thank you.
image1.png




